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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Re: Sicklinghall Community Primary School Parent questionnaire feedback – March 2021 

Thank you to all who have taken the time to complete the survey following a very challenging time in education 

for everyone. 

We are delighted that the feedback is so positive as this reflects the dedication and commitment of the whole 

staff Team in providing remote learning. Any comments made are also greatly appreciated as they will 

support us in making necessary adjustments to our provision should we be required to close a bubble, or the 

school over the coming months. 

Please note that these percentages are generated automatically by Parent Mail based on the number 

of people who answered that particular question. Where parents chose to comment without clicking 

one of the options available then these do not form part of the percentage.  

1. How have you found the quantity of home learning provided? 

      85.1% of parents/guardians felt that the right amount of home learning had been provided. 

 

2. How have you found the variety of subjects being covered through our home learning?  

97.4% of parents/guardians felt that a good range of subjects were provided.  

 

3. Have the paper packs provided structure to support your child with their learning at home?  

94.9% of parents/guardians felt that the packs provided supported home learning. 

 

4. How did your child respond to the online lessons?  

79% of parents/guardians felt that their child(ren) were equally or more engaged during this 

lockdown.   

 

5. My child received useful feedback from their teachers during lessons and/or via TEAMS 

75.6% of parents/guardians felt that their child(ren) received useful feedback all or most of the 

time.  

* Some responses to this question were ‘Don’t know’ as the children were in school receiving feedback. Some 

families did not return work to school weekly as requested so staff were unable to provide feedback.  

 

6. My child coped well with the amount of work given 
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89.9% of parents/guardians felt that their child had coped well with the amount of work provided.  

 

7. I felt confident supporting my children at home  

89.9% of parents/guardians felt confident supporting their child all or most of the time.  

 

8. I felt supported by the staff at school 

87.5% of parents/guardians felt supported by school staff all or most of the time.  

 

9. I know where I can access wellbeing support for my child(ren) E.g. from letters sent from school 

and information on the wellbeing page on our school website 

100% of parents/guardians know where to access wellbeing support for their child.  

 

10. Are you happy with the home learning package provided by school?  

97.5% of parents/guardians were happy with the learning package provided by school all or most 

of the time.  

 

11. Do you think your child made progress during this lockdown (e.g. learning new subject 

content/skills and knowledge)? 

       90.2% of parents/guardians felt their child made progress all or most of the time.  

 

General Comments:  

‘The provision worked much better for us during this lockdown so thank you very much.’ 

‘Fabulous provision of online learning by Sicklinghall School. All of the teaching and support staff had an 

important role in ensuring success in the vital role the school played in the continuing learning and emotional 

development throughout the lockdowns.’ 

‘Other than to once again a huge thank you for everything. Every member of the team should be incredibly 

proud of the way the School has responded to the impact of this pandemic.’ 

I am incredibly proud of our team of staff and Governors here at Sicklinghall Community Primary School. This 

has been a new way of delivering education for everyone and one which has been emotionally and mentally 

consuming so to know that it has made a less than ideal situation more positive for our children and families 

is fantastic.  

In addition, the team across the whole federation have demonstrated the incredible benefits of having two 

schools; each staff member was accountable for certain aspects of the lesson plans and resources for both 

schools – their dedication to working collaboratively has been fantastic.  

Thank you once again for every message of support that you have sent during the last year of lockdown.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Zoe Pickard 

Headteacher 

 


